
 

 

 

 

 

 

Alcobendas, July 27, 2023 

 

Pursuant to article 228 of the Securities Markets and Investment Services Act and other 
applicable regulations, hereby Indra Sistemas, S.A. (hereinafter referred to as the 
“Company”) makes public the following 

INSIDE INFORMATION 

The interim financial information of Indra for the first half of 2023, made public 
simultaneously with this release, includes the decision taken by the Company to upgrade 
the Guidance for 2023 communicated on February 28, 2023 by increasing the Revenues 
in constant currency (from > €4,000m to >€4,150m); EBIT (from > €315m to >€325m) 
and free cash generation (from >€200m to >€210m) targets. 

Based on the above, the targets for 2023 would be as follows: 

- Revenues: more than €4,150m in constant currency. 
- Reported EBIT: more than €325m. 
- FCF: more than €210m. 

 

The foregoing is announced to all appropriate effects.  

 

Ana Mª Sala Andrés 
Secretary of the Board of Directors 
 


